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Transfer Station / Recycle Sticker Renewal Procedures  
During the Novel Coronavirus Pandemic 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
While the Public Works Department offices are still physically closed to the public, the 
application and subsequent issuance of permits continues to be offered.  Applications are 
included with this mailing or they are available through the Town’s website: 
(www.sudbury.ma.us/transferstation/documents).  These applications are easily downloaded 
from the Town of Sudbury main website (www.sudbury.ma.us).  Click on “Departments” at the 
top of the webpage then simply navigate to the “Transfer Station/Recycling Center” page and 
click on the “Documents” link as shown below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To ensure we are taking all necessary precautions with respect to the Coronavirus by limiting 
person-to-person exposure, permitting can easily be accomplished by US Mail.  We strongly 
encourage patrons to mail the application, check and any associated supporting materials to: 
 TRANSFER STATION 
 Sudbury Public Works Department 
 275 Old Lancaster Road 
 Sudbury, MA 01776 
  
We recommend providing an email address and/or phone number where you may be reached in 
case we have any questions relative to your application.  Upon completion of processing your 
application, the Public Works team will mail a sticker back to you.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.  Please feel free to 
contact us with any questions or concerns. We can be reached by email at 
TransferStation@sudbury.ma.us or by calling 978-440-5421 M-F 8:00 AM - 3:30PM and 
someone will be able to assist you.  
 
Regards, 
The Sudbury Public Work Team 
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